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Community Meeting for the Proposal to Close Garfield Park Elementary School 

April 6, 2013; 12:30 p.m. a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Location: Whitney Young High School, 211 S. Lafin St. 

 

CPS Staff in Attendance: Myetie Hamilton – Chief Officer for the School Support Center, Paul 
Osland – Executive Director of Transportation, Shonda Huery Hardman – Chief of Schools, 
Fulton Elementary Network, Chip Johnson - Deputy Chief of Schools, Garfield-Humboldt 
Elementary Network 

Brief Summary: The purpose of the meeting was to receive public comments on the proposal to 
close Garfield Park Elementary in accordance with 105 ILCS 5/34-230.   
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
CPS Presentation 
 
Myetie Hamilton welcomed those in attendance and stated that the meeting was the first of three 
meetings before the CPS board votes.  Paul Osland welcomed those in attendance and explained 
the meeting rules and procedures.   
 
At about 12:30 p.m. - the meeting was opened for public comment.  
 
No comments were shared. 
 
At about 2: 00 p.m., the meeting was adjourned. 


